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1. Purpose 
To inform the Council about the meeting of the Social and Cultural Wellbeing 
Committee that took place on 22 May 2013.  

2. The decision-making process and significance 
No decision is being sought in this report. 

3. Report 

3.1 General Manager’s report 
In what was a very brief meeting, the Committee noted that water supply 
demand, at 128MLD, continues to be slightly below average for this time of 
year. 

The internal debrief on the 2013 summer water supply situation has been 
undertaken.  A debrief meeting with external stakeholders is scheduled for 
31May, after which the findings will be discussed at a Council workshop in 
June. 

The recent public open day at the Te Marua Water Treatment Plant received 
very positive feedback from the 230 people who toured the plant.  Given the 
strong level of interest, a further open day is being arranged; this is likely to 
occur at the Wainuiomata Water Treatment Plant during spring.  Councillors 
suggested that a similar tour would be informative for the region’s territorial 
authority representatives. 

3 Recommendations 

That the Council: 

1. Receives the report. 

2. Notes the content of the report. 
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